
SYNOPSIS 
Land Use Bylaw Amendment 

Off-site Signage in the Downtown 
Core 

 

At the request of a downtown business owner, Council directed the Planning Advisory 
Committee to consider a Land Use Bylaw amendment to allow non-electrified off-site 
signage in the Core Area District of the Downtown Zone. After an advertised Public 
Participation Opportunity and report from staff, the Committee recommended that 
Council not amend the Land Use Bylaw to allow off-site signage in the Core Area. 

 

 

MOTION: 

That Council not amend the Land Use Bylaw to allow off-site signage 
in the Core Area District of the Downtown Zone. 


